2013 TALTA MEMBERSHIP DRIVE
Dear New and Renewing TALTA and/or NALTA members:
Our 2013 Membership Drive has begun. Registration can be completed at the TALTA website http://www.taltaok.com/. If you are an existing member please go to “View Profile”, then edit your profile before you click on “Renew your registration”.  Once you register online you will be provided by e-mail with an invoice, print the invoice and mail in your invoices (TALTA AND NALTA if joining both) along with your payments by the deadline date of Jan 31st, 2013. Send your payments to;
TALTA
P O BOX 70027
TULSA, OK   74170-0027
NEW MEMBERS ONLY: Please register and complete the Membership Application found on the TALTA home page under the “2013 TALTA Membership Drive – NEW MEMBERS ONLY” event information. Once you register online you will be provided by e-mail with an invoice, print the invoice and mail in your invoices and new member registration form (TALTA AND NALTA) along with your payments by the deadline date of Jan 31st, 2013. Send your payments to the address listed above.
You will need to also register online for your NALTA membership at http://www.nalta.org/ Once you register online you will be provided with an invoice to print and send along with your payment to the address listed above.
BOTH PAYMENTS will go to the TALTA address listed above and we will forward your NALTA dues.
Benefits to TALTA Members include:
· Networking Opportunities
· Bi-monthly luncheons with wonderful speakers and Learning Opportunities
· Website
· Certification opportunities to help advance your career
We look forward to receiving your membership and your payments in the mail very soon! Being a member of TALTA and NALTA will provide you with many opportunities for professional development. Please feel free to contact me you have any problems or questions with the enrollment process. Thank You!
Yours truly,

Deborah Gordon
Deborah.gordon@wpxenergy.com – 539-573-0883
2013 TALTA Membership Chair
